
From:   
Sent: 22 January 2019 15:02 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: New houses objection 

 

Hi  

 

I understand that a large amount of new houses are to be built in the glentress area 

(overlooked by a number of holiday cottages).  

 

As a frequent visitor to the area for mountain biking etc. we would like to raise our objections 

to this proposal.  

 

Whilst there may be benefits to having additional tenants in the area, the area is one of 

extreme beauty where myself and many friends/family regularly go - and tourism is 

extremely important for the area. Mountain biking and outdoor pursuits in glentress are a year 

round activity generating income for the area and i really do feel that building more houses in 

this area would really be to take detriment and adversely affect tourism.  

 

Id therefore be grateful if you would lodge my objection to this proposal.  

 

Many thanks  


